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It has been an exciting month and God has blessed the ministry tremendously. We have had several visitors, celebrated our
church's anniversary, and recieved exciting news about a special donation for a church property! Below I'll share with you more
details about each.

Update on Redentor

It's hard to believe, but this month we celebrated one year together as a church! What began as a vision

and a dream is now unfolding into a beautiful reality - and we are incredibly grateful to be right in the

middle of God's work.

As I reflect on the past year, I can't help but see the impact of so many people God has used to bring us

to this point. Your prayers, encouragement, and generosity are not in vain — they are producing fruit
that will last for eternity!

This month, we were blessed by a visiting group from Virginia and a pastor from Arizona. It's always

a joy to share firsthand what God is doing here, and to dream together about what He might continue

to do in this community. During their time with us, we were able to distribute invitations to our

anniversary service and church outreach to approximately 6,000 people. We're praying that each one of

those invitations opens a door to gospel ministry and changed lives.

One of the recurring challenges we face every Sunday is simply finding space for everyone! The area

where our church is located has a population of around 80,000 people, and very few gospel-preaching

churches. God has graciously placed us in a highly visible and accessible location, and we're seeing new

visitors arrive weekly — many simply because they saw the church sign and wanted to know more.

We've been praying for God to provide a property for the church — and just recently, we received

news of a huge answer to prayer on that front! (More on that below!)

Special Opportunity!

I'm thrilled to share a wonderful answer to prayer-and with it, a tremendous opportunity and urgent

prayer request.

A generous donor has committed to match up to $25,000 toward our goal of $200,000 to purchase

property for our church! This means every dollar you give—up to that amount-will be doubled.

If you'd like to be part of helping us secure a permanent home that can accommodate our

growing church, we invite you to give by August 1, 2025.

You can donate by mail or online using the information below.

Thank you for praying with us, partnering with us, and believing in what God is doing here!

Praises

a generous matched-giving donation of $25k for the church
property was offered!

we celebrated one year as a church!

another family completed discipleship and is looking to
disciple others!

Prayer Requests

DENTOR

AN

Matched giving opportunity of up to $25k - that God would

provide in order to make the most of this generosity!

New mens discipleship and development program starting in
June to equip men in the church!
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